
																																													 	

As	we	approach	our	February	4th	registration	kickoff,	we	wanted	to	share	some	important	updates	regarding	
our	upcoming	season.		We	are	excited	to	share	some	specific	actions	that	we	are	taking	this	season.	

Reduced	Registrations	Costs	for	Both	Football	and	Cheer.		Our	Board	of	Directors	is	working	very	hard	to	
negotiate	stronger	contracts,	increase	sponsorships,	and	manage	our	expenses…all	while	simultaneously	
bringing	a	much	greater	value	to	you.	

Significantly	Enhanced	In-House	Program.		TCC	is	exploring	numerous	options	to	improve	competitiveness,	the	
number	of	teams	participating,	as	well	as	a	return	to	the	traditional	11	on	11	off	format.	Also	new	sublimated	
jerseys	will	be	introduced.		More	information	will	follow	as	we	work	through	the	final	details,	but	we	are	quite	
confident	that	you	will	share	our	excitement.	

Safety-First	Commitment.		As	we	have	always	been	committed	to	providing	the	finest	equipment	available,	we	
will	be	purchasing	safety	mats	for	all	levels	of	the	cheer	program.		We	will	continue	only	purchasing	5-star	rated	
helmets	and	having	them	inspected	and	recertified	by	the	manufacturer	every	year,	far	exceeding	any	
requirements.	

New	Look	and	Logo.		You	will	begin	to	see	a	new	look	and	logo	phased	in	for	TCC.		Though	it	will	begin	on	
simple	things	like	our	fliers	and	website,	as	we	begin	to	purchase	new	jerseys	and	equipment,	we	feel	the	kids	
will	be	quite	excited	with	the	look	of	the	new	gear!	

Once	again,	we	appreciate	the	opportunity	to	instill	the	unique	values	that	youth	football	and	cheer	impart	in	
our	children	and	next	generation	of	leaders.		We	remain	committed	in	this	mission	and	look	forward	to	your	
continued	partnership	and	support.		


